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August 21, 2003 (\70
Ms. Dorothy Gunn, Clerk
Mlinois Pollution Control Board
James Thompson Center
100 West Randolph Street
Chicago, IL 60601

RE PROPOSED WASTE TRANSFER STATION - CARY, IL
| CASE NO. PCB 03-221

Dear Ms. Gunn

As the property manager of the 422 unit subdivision just to the east
of the proposed waste transfer station, I am speaking on behalf of our
homeowners and requesting that you deny the appeal for the
proposed facility. We have many senior citizens and also many
young children who certainly will not benefit from having garbage
processed so close to their homes. There are many properties in
McHenry County not close to homes that would be available for this
purpose. |

In making your decision, please think of the residents of this town
that will be impacted by this facility, both financially and physically.

Thank you for your time.
Very truly yours -

FOX VALLEY MANAGEMENT CO.

[%{:(;, Property Manager




